
Town of Dryden Highway and DPW 
                      Richard Young, Jr.   -   Highway Superintendent 

 

61 East Main Street email: RYoung@dryden.ny.us Phone: 607-844-8888 
Dryden, New York 13053  Fax: 607-844-5188 
 

April 8, 2024, 2024 
 
 

Rick Young requests a resolution to purchase 2 Felling Trailers. Per NYS OGS contract. With 
funds from A-1490.2 and DA-51.30.4 Not to exceed $36,000.00.  
 
 

 
   
 
Thank you,  
Rick Young 
Highway Superintendent  
 
 
 
 

mailto:RYoung@dryden.ny.us

